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My one year old German Shepherd dog Scampi just completed obedience training
through Dog Obedience Homework. The instructor’s name was Rochelle Spiegler.
As you know, Scampi is a male who is not neutered.

Some of the goals of the training were:

Come, on demand
Sit

Heel

Heel with auto sit
Short and long stays
Distracted recall

Stay with distractions
Other exercises

The instructor, Rochelle was very well versed in instructing the owners in training their
pets. She new several methods of training for each exercise, in case one method proved
ineffective for that particular dog. Rochelle was always approachable and made herself
available by giving her home phone number to all parties.

Rochelle was very helpful in giving advice about any problems - both at or away from the
class - participants had ‘with their dogs. She constantly encouraged us to air any problems
we were encountering. It was obvious from the beginning, Rochelle not only sincerely
liked the animals she liked her work, and enjoyed working with the people.

All tolled, Rochelle was a very good instructor and a very helpful, nice person. I would
recommend her as a trainer to any of my dog-owning friends.
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